263 Denson Street
Canton, MS 39046
May 25, 2016

Madison County Board of Supervisors
Post Office Box 608
Canton, MS 39046

Dear Ma’am and Sirs:

I would like to offer my sincerest gratitude to you all for providing me with this year’s MPE Workers
Compensation award. All of the wonderful work that you all perform and allow to be performed in our
community is to be commended. So much growth has occurred in our city and we still have so far to go.
Again, I say thank you and I look forward to seeing you all continue to lead our community to greatness.

Regards,

Saratb{nls

Gabriella Steele



